MAD I MAD

March 17, 2013

Letter of Resignation

I would like to take this opportunity to say that I have really enjoyed working for Gallatin County. The teachers, staff, administration, and students have been a joy to work with over the past three years. I have especially enjoyed coaching this year; we had an unbelievable season.

I appreciate the recommendation to be rehired for next year. Although, due to the recent changes in my life this past year, I will not be returning for the 2013-2014 school year. As anyone else would do for themself, I have to do what's best for me.

Obviously, I will be finishing out this 2012-2013 school year and would appreciate keeping this information between ourselves until the end of the school year. I know schools start posting their jobs around this time, so I wanted to be professional and give the high school plenty of time to find a quality replacement.

Thank you,

Andrew Lovett

62

Clark Wainscoth Dunavent 3-19-13